
 

2020 Provincial Manufacturing Indaba conferences,
exhibitions postponed

The Manufacturing Indaba has announced that the 2020 Provincial Manufacturing Indaba conferences and exhibitions have
been postponed due to the economic impacts of the coronavirus and to safeguard the health of attendees. The events were
scheduled to take place in August (Durban), October (Port Elizabeth) and in early November (Cape Town).

The Gauteng edition of the Manufacturing Indaba will, however, go ahead from 9 - 10 December 2020 at the Gallagher
Convention Centre in Johannesburg. New dates for the postponed provincial events have not yet been announced and will
be hosted in 2021.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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